
From: megan Leslie 
Sent: Friday, July 30, 2021 2:54 PM 
To: Clerks <Clerks@portmoody.ca> 
Subject: request for illumination of city happ - may 5th red dress day 
 
May 5th is Red Dress day for Murdered and Missing Indigenous women and girls.  This is an annual 
event to raise awareness of this ongoing crisis in Canada and respect and honour Indigenous women 
and girls who have gone missing or been murdered.  The national inquiry has made 231 call to action to 
end this crisis and May 5th is a day of action to demanding the government implement the 231 calls to 
action. 
 
 
I would like to ask Port moody in joining the city of coquitlam, vancouver, science world, the convention 
center, and the botanical gardens in raising awareness on May 5th by lighting up city hall RED! 
 
thank you, 
 
Megan Leslie 
 


